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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Please find attached my response to the Vale’s Local Plan 2031. 
 
 
I would be most grateful if you would confirm receipt and acceptance of my response. 
 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Oliver Cornish 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Windows Mail 




